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Thank you Mr. President.
Romania welcomes the participation of Montenegro in the UPR process and would like to thank the Montenegrin delegation for the presentation of the National Report. 
Romania also welcomes the positive developments in the human rights field, including the acceptance of an overwhelming number of recommendations made during the first UPR cycles.

The commitment of the Montenegrin Government is proven by the implementation of a great number of strategies and action plans aimed at the advancement of human rights. 
Within this context, Romania would like to make the following recommendations: 

- to continue the implementation of measures with a view to enhancing the culture of participation of youth in decision making, at the community and the society level, based on the Youth Strategy 2017 - 2021;  

- to continue to address the challenges in the area of equal chances between women and men, with a particular focus on economic and political empowerment of women, as well as combating violence and stereotypes on traditional women’s role. 
We wish Montenegro every success in the present UPR cycle.

Thank you Mr. President.
